21st March 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

We at Exeter appreciate our working parents requirement to balance work and family commitments. As there is a demand for wrap around care in our community, we are proud to deliver our Breakfast Club and After School Club provision from 7.30am until 6pm in the evening.

Our wrap around care provision is registered with OFSTED and to operate safely and legally we adhere to government guidelines, one of which are legal staff/child ratios. In order to maintain our legal obligations we require all parents to book online for a place in our Breakfast Club or After School Club. Please use our app, "My child at school" to book your child's place. The app requires you to give 24 hours notice to make all bookings or cancellations.

We appreciate there may be matters out of parent's control. In these circumstances please contact the school office for advice and we will do what we can to support, but this cannot be guaranteed.

We are delighted our clubs are in such demand and we strive to keep our children safe and provide our children with the best care.

Warmest Regards,

Jennifer Doherty

Miss Jennifer Doherty Head of School Kannah Crawford

Mrs Hannah Crawford Head of School

